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2.1

Constitution provisions

Further to the publication of the Council Agenda, Councillor James Abbott and
Councillor Paul Thorogood proposed and seconded an Amendment to the
Motion. The Amendment was submitted in accordance with Rule 12:20 of
Chapter 2 of the Constitution.

The Proposer and Seconder of the Motion have declined to consent to the
Amendment consequently the Amendment is to be debated by Full Council.

Before the Amendment can be debated by Full Council, the Motion as
submitted by Councillor T Cunningham is required to be moved and seconded.
Before Full Council debates the Motion, Councillor Abbott will be invited to set
out the Amendment.

If the Amendment is carried when put to the vote, the Motion as Amended will
be the substantive Motion for debate.

In the event that the Proposer and Seconder (or a Member nominated as
such) of the Motion is not present at the meeting, the Motion will be declared
by the Chairman of the Council has having failed, consequently the
Amendment will automatically fall.

Amendment to Motion:

The proposed Amendment to the Motion is set out below in paragraph 2.2 and
seeks to add and delete text of the Motion. The deleted text is red-and-struck
through and the inserted text is in purple. At paragraph 2.3 is the Motion
edited to show the effect of the Amendment.



2.2

2.3

With the establishment of the new Department for Levelling Up, Housing and
Communities, this Council welcomes and fully supports the Government’s
commitment to uniting and levelling up every part of the United Kingdom.

The intention of the new Secretary of State, the Rt Hon Michael Gove, to
relentlessly focus on delivering for those overlooked families and undervalued
communities by spreading opportunity, improving public services, and
restoring people’s sense of pride in their communities sits fully alongside this
Council’s aspirations as we emerge from the worst of the pandemic.

This Council believes that it is vital that these aspirations are netputatrisk
supported. by-policies-that-weuld:

To assist Members, the proposed Amended Motion is set out below.

With the establishment of the new Department for Levelling Up, Housing and
Communities, this Council welcomes and fully supports the Government’s
commitment to uniting and levelling up every part of the United Kingdom.

The intention of the new Secretary of State, the Rt Hon Michael Gove, to
relentlessly focus on delivering for those overlooked families and undervalued
communities by spreading opportunity, improving public services, and
restoring people’s sense of pride in their communities sits fully alongside this
Council’s aspirations as we emerge from the worst of the pandemic.

This Council believes that it is vital that these aspirations are supported.



